
July21, 2016 

Public Health Service 
National Institutes of Health 

Director, Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs 
ATIN: Document Control Desk/GLTS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

This is to notify you as per requirements of 10 CFR 31.5c(8)(ii) that on July 14, 2016, the NIH 
Division of Radiation Safety was notified that the generally-licensed source listed below was 
transferred to the following licensee: 

Eckert & Ziegler Analytics 
1380 Seaboard Industrial Blvd 
Atlanta, GA 30318 
State of GA License# GA742-1 

Please contact me at (301)594-3360 if you have any questions. 

Catherine Ribaudo 
Radiation Safety Officer, NIH 

Device Detail: 
Beckman LS6500 Liquid Scintillation Counter (S/N 7067005; ID Number: 200893). 




